
 
 

 

February 2023 
 

Dear Providers, 
 
A recent review found that Meridian, was paying contracted non-physicians at a higher reimbursement rate than was 
set by the Michigan Department of Health and Human Services (MDHHS).  
 
The issue was due to a system error which we promptly corrected in December, and the affected providers are now 
being compensated at the accurate, MDHHS-designated rate for non-physicians.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
Meridian 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


